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In October, the International Relocation Assistance Committee held its 
Fall 2010 meeting in New Orleans. On the second day of  the meeting, the 
Committee was afforded the opportunity to tour the U.S. Army Corps of  
Engineers’ post-Hurricane Katrina efforts through projects associated with its 
Greater New Orleans Hurricane and Storm Damage Risk Reduction System, 
which has resulted in approximately 200 successful relocations to date.   

The Committee is grateful to the Corps for authorizing the tour and for the 
level of  education gained by being guided, in real time, through the right 
of  way projects. The Relocation Assistance Committee’s thank you letter 
to the Corps of  Engineers is printed here along with selected pictures to 
highlight just how impressive the projects are, and the important work that 
continues to be accomplished every day in New Orleans.

Relocation Assistance Committee 
Experiences Post-Katrina 
Reconstruction Efforts

RELOCATION


